
David Hunter McAlpin 
POST OFFICE BOX 670 

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

June 28, 1977

Dear Eliot,
Your letter of the 24th has just arrived. I 
am very sorry to hear of the misunderstanding 
with Weston Naef and hope that it will be 
resolved to everyone's satisfaction.
Perhaps the exhibition at the Metropolitan 
could be entitled, "Eliot Porter 1928-1978«" 
This would give you complete scope to select 
the number of prints which they would need — 
possibly even including some black and white 
early pictures. I quite understand your point 
of view and also the problem that this raised 
at the museum. However, I'm sure that it can 
be amicably adjusted.
Sally and I have joined the Friends of the 
Princeton Art Museum and are taking off 
on the 30th on a tour to Belgium, Holland, 
Finland and Leningrad. We will be home about 
July 16th, but only for a couple of days.
After that we will be at Hewitt Lake, Minerva, 
New York 12851 until about September 7th. 
Affectionate regards to Aline and yourself.

Sincerely,


